
Dear Parents/Carers,

Now that the mornings before school and the evenings after school are 

getting lighter, it feels like spring may be just around the corner. 

It has been a real pleasure to watch our amazing children engage in 

their learning throughout this half-term. We have had some truly 

exceptional experiences from Young Voices back in January to The 

University of Sheffield AMRC, working on STEM subjects in school. All in all 

it has been very busy. We have welcomed parents/carers into school 

and once again been overwhelmed by your support. It has been great 

to have parents involved in assemblies too.

Thank you also for your responses to our survey on wrap around care. 

We will share further developments around this as we have them.

Thank you again for your continued support. Look out for information on 

Dojo about a coffee morning for parents after the half-term holiday. 

Have a lovely break.

Caroline Coates

Dates For the Diary
Principal’s update

02.03.23: World Book Day

03.03.23: Parent Coffee 

Morning 03:03:23: Y6 Class 

Assembly (Parents invited) 

17.03.23: Y5 Class Assembly 

(Parents invited) 

20.03.23— 24.03.23: Mock SATS 

24.03.23-30.03.23: Book Fayre

29.03.23-31.03.23:Y5 Residential 

Robin Wood

31.03.23:Y4 Class Assembly 

(Parents invited) 

19.04.23: Y3 Moorland 

Discovery Centre

28.04.23: Y3 Class Assembly 

(Parents invited) 

8.05.23-12.05.23: SATS Week 

12.05.23: Y2 Class Assembly 

(Parents invited) 

12.05.23: Carnival day

15.05.23:Y3 Weston Park 

Museum

09.06.23:Y1 Class Assembly 

(Parents invited) 

14.06.23—16.06.23:

Y6 Residential London

23.06.23: FS1/2 Class Assembly 

(Parents invited) 

29.06.23: Y6 Leavers 

Assembly—2.15pm
14.07.23: End of year assembly 

Core Learning Characteristics

NEWSLETTER –February 2023

The children have been brilliant at using our ‘Core 

Learning Characteristics’ this term. It is always pleasing 

to recognise children for displaying them in WOW 

assembly. If you think your child has been using them 

well at home (see below for the characteristics) then 

please let us know. We also love hearing about what 

your child has been up to out of school, so please 

remember to send in certificates, photos etc. for our 

Friday assembly. 

We’ve listened….
Most of our after school provision is now free!  

Remember if ever you need to raise a concern you are welcome to come 
into school and discuss this with a member of staff. 



KEEPING YOUR CHILDREN SAFE 

Virtual Reality Headsets
Virtual reality (VR) headsets have become popular over recent years and you may have one already or be considering one for 
your child. A VR headset is a device that you wear over your eyes, like a pair of goggles. It is used to give you a 3D experience, 
meaning that you can see all around you in virtual reality. But what is virtual reality? Virtual reality is a computer generated 3D 
world. In this world you can experience different environments like exploring an underwater world or visiting a different country, all 

from your own home. When you put on a VR headset, you can enter one of these environments and become part of what is 
happening.
For more information on how the use of VR headsets can impact on children, please see 
the website link below.

Virtual Reality Headsets | NSPCC

ATTENDANCE 

JANUARY 2023

Robins—95.6%

Owls—87.9%

Swallows—92.9%

Kingfishers—96.4%

Starlings— 96.9%

Hawks—97.4%

Falcons—96.6%

Eagles—96.9%

School Total—95.2%

Recommended Reads: Mrs Coates recommends The Butterfly Lion by Michael Morpurgo. This book is 

great to read to yourself or to share with someone else. It is a story that you will remember long after you 

have finished it. 

Educational apps:

Download 

Language 

Angels and 

practise 

your 

Spanish at 

home. 

Learning to Read. Reading to Learn. Reading for Fun.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/virtual-reality-headsets/
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